Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:32 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Hotel on Winslow Way West

From: Peter Eddy <eddyfam@ix.netcom.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 27, 2019 10:21 PM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Hotel on Winslow Way West

Ms. Wright,

The Planning Commission's exhaustive review of the proposed hotel shows that it would change the nature of
downtown Winslow (and beyond) in ways that are anathema to COBI's stated vision for Bainbridge Island's

future. While | have been apprehensive about the impact of this project since learning about it, | haven't had specific
information to support its rejection until the Planning Commission's report. | urge you to support the Commission's
denial of the hotel's application.

Peter Eddy
Point White



